
Town of Plymouth 

Invitation to Bid 

 
 

The Plymouth Select Board is soliciting proposals from Design Build Contractors for Phase II, the 

Energy Conservation Project. The work will include installation of heat pumps in the Municipal 

Offices and Fire Department as well as radiant heat in a new concrete slab in the Highway 

Department.  

 

Plans and Specifications can be viewed at the Plymouth Town Office and purchased through Boss 

Printing located at the Pico Base Lodge.  There will be a Pre-Bid Conference on December 4, 2024 

at 2:00 PM on site. 

 

Please send bid proposals to clerk@plymouthvt.org or mail to Town of Plymouth, 68 Town Office 

Road, Plymouth, Vermont 05056, Phase II – Energy Conservation Project no later than 2 P.M. 

on Monday, December 16, 2024. The Select Board will open bids at their regular Select Board 

meeting on Monday, December 16, 2024 6:00 PM. 

mailto:clerk@plymouthvt.org

